
From Our Province Director  
Jane Schiszik, Milwaukee Province Director  
(representing the Dioceses of Green Bay, La Crosse, Madison,  
Superior and the Archdiocese of Milwaukee)  

Editor’s note. Every two years, the NCCW installs new province directors. Our five Wisconsin 
arch/diocesan councils of Catholic women take turns nominating a director. This term, the 
director is from the Superior Diocese. Jane Schiszik, a member of Holy Rosary Parish, Medford, 
will represent Wisconsin Catholic women on the NCCW board. Below is Jane’s introductory 
message.  

Greetings Dear Sisters in Council!  
I am looking forward to meeting and collaborating with the women in each of the dioceses 
across Wisconsin and sharing my love of council with all of you.  

My council story starts in 1984 when I attended my first parish CCW meeting! My experiences 
with the CCW have given me a way to live my faith, serve others, and have influence in the lives 
of others.  

The past 39 years have been a faith-filled and joyful journey and have given me a good 
understanding of all levels of CCW. I have served in all officer positions except treasurer. I have 
also served on various committees and commissions: Spirituality, Service, and Leadership.  

I have a Bachelor of Science degree in nursing and retired after 41 years as a nurse. My 
husband Vic and I have been married 47 years. We have three married children and five 
grandchildren ranging in age from 3 to 14 years of age! I enjoy cooking, baking, and spending 
time with our grand children.  

I enjoy meeting people, volunteering, and keep ing busy with activities at my local parish and 
with the many activities of the Holy Rosary CCW. I will share this enthusiasm with all of you and 
will work together with you to build our membership and strengthen our councils.  

Please keep me posted on the activities happening in your councils. My contact information is 
phone: (H) 715-748 5240, (C) 715-965-8237; email: janeschis@gmail.com. Our Lady of Good 
Counsel Pray for us. 


